
 
We have had a lot to celebrate the last 
two months and we are looking forward to 
a great finish to the school year!  This 
newsletter covers some of the many 
highlights from February to the first part 
of April.  

Booster Club Spring Fling  
Thank you to the Booster Club for hosting 
our first Spring Fling Elementary Dance. 
The students and parents had a great time.  

 
Elementary Concert 
Our PK-6 students entertained our parents 
and families for a “Night at the Movies”. 
We are thankful for the strong Fine Arts 
programs in our district.   
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Multi-Activity Awards  
Congratulations to 38 CHS students who 
received the Multi-Activity Award from the 
Nebraska State College System. Please 
continue to encourage your student(s) to 
be involved!  

State Events  
Congratulations to Olivia and Ben for 
qualifying for state speech (Ben placed 
5th!). Congrats also to our Food Science FFA 
team for their 4th place finish at state FFA 
as well as to Autumn for her 9th place 
individual finish.  

 

 

 

 

Dr. Seuss Week  
Our older elementary students were able to 
read to our younger elementary students. 
We have also had a few classes with 
Mystery readers this semester.  

 

Grant Funding  
Our district has continued to supplement 
our budget with grant funding. We have 
been awarded over $200,000 in competitive 
grant funds in the last 2-3 years. Thank you 
to NDE, the Nebraska Arts Council, and The 
Nebraska Cultural Endowment for the grant 
funding for our new sound system. 

  

 


